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Communications 

Temporary Closure of Petroleum Products Sales 
 

Start Date: February 2, 2018 
End Date: February 10, 2018 
Clyde River, NU                   30 sec 

 

The Department of Community and Government Services, Petroleum Products Division, 

would like to inform the community of Clyde River of the temporary closure of the tank 

farm on Saturday, February 10, 2018, due to inventory of all its products. 

 

As a result, there will be no sales of gasoline, diesel, and Naphtha all day, Saturday, 

February 10, 2018.  
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